
Juniors – SAT Reminder 

 
The mandatory School Day SAT will be administered to all 11th grade students on Tuesday, 
April 9.  This will be a full day of school for all students with a modified bell schedule.  Click here to view 
the bell schedule for April 9. Late students will not be allowed into the testing room once the test begins. 

Helpful links;   2019 School Day SAT general information 

2019 School Day SAT free score send information 

Freshman Check-in Meetings 
 
We made it out of winter and are looking ahead to the excitement and warmth that spring brings! 
As part of our commitment to fostering a strong partnership between home and school, the school 
counselors would like to invite you in for a 9th grade check-in meeting. 

 
9th grade check in meetings will be scheduled for 30 minutes in length during students’ study hall/free 
periods, and we hope that parents can join these meetings as well. To schedule a meeting with their 
school counselor, students should work with their parents to complete the following Google form, which 
includes a few questions that will allow me to better prepare for our meeting.  
 
Once you have submitted this form, Mrs. Hopcroft will email you with your scheduled meeting date and 
time. 

  
Juniors  
Our Counselors partnered with Mr. Alessio and The Women’s Center to offer a program on Online Safety 
in Health classes.  
 
Junior Advisement 
Mrs. Revis is currently meeting with junior families for post high school planning. An email was sent to all 
families on January 16th with more information. To schedule a meeting, students should work with their 
parents to complete the following Google form, and then Mrs. Hopcroft will notify families of their 
scheduled meeting date and time.  
 
Sending Midyear Grades to Colleges 
First semester grades are finalized, please complete this Google form if you would like your first semester 
grades sent to any of the colleges to which you are applying. This report will include your first quarter, 
second quarter, and first semester grades. Midterm exam grades will not be included.   

 
Coming Up This Month 
Counselors will be visiting Freshman flexes to talk about stress and coping strategies. 
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Dear BHS Students and Families,  

BHS Counselors 
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Friendly Reminder - register for ACT & SAT  
Click here to register for the ACT. Click here to register for the SAT! 

  

 Test Prep Resources- Click here to check out useful links for test prep resources  

on our web page.   
 
 

 

   

      

                                     
Scholarships 
Seniors - Check out some of the new scholarships listed in the Scholarships Google Document and Naviance--
including one for ECE students. Please contact or see Mrs. Hopcroft in the Counseling Office if you need a 
transcript for a scholarship application, and give teachers and counselors at least 2 weeks notice to prepare letters of 
recommendation for your application.   
Two great opportunities available for students; BHS Community Spirit Scholarship and the Class Act 
Sportsmanship Scholarship. See Naviance for application and details. Deadline is May 8, 2019. 
 
 
 
 

 

Scholarships!!! 

SAT & ACT  

Friday, April 12 th  -  Early Dismissal - 11:00 a.m. 

Monday, April 15 through Friday, April 19th – Spring Recess        

(No School) 

 

http://www.actstudent.org/?utm_campaign=Dec9OnTime&amp;utm_source=Lyrismail&amp;utm_medium=email&amp;utm_term=DM&amp;utm_content=button1
http://sat.collegeboard.org/register
http://www.brookfield.k12.ct.us/brookfield-high-school/school-counseling/pages/sat-act-prep-resources
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1TKrGxQAL-XOFb1qBSHH4-tsbrqglG2oHT6u1n6TeHcY/edit?usp=sharing


 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

Pace University's 2019 Summer Scholars Institute for high school students will be held from July 14 to July 27 on our 
New York City Campus. The Summer Scholars Institute is a groundbreaking, intensive two-week program designed for 
rising high school juniors and seniors.  

Students receive an advanced, first-hand look at the college experience by taking classes and living on campus. The 
classroom experience is paired with an active exploration of New York City. The five major academic tracks for this 
year are: Business, Criminal Justice, Digital Film Production, Psychology, and Theater Arts 

Students apply to apply today! Applications will be accepted until April 15, 2019.   
  
The cost of the program is $3,000 which includes course instruction, reading materials, two meals per day, housing, 
and events. Upon completion of the program, students will receive a Certificate of Course Completion. 
  
Students who are admitted to Pace University as an undergraduate will receive three general credits toward their 
degree, as well as a yearly $3,000 scholarship if a competitive GPA of 3.0 or above is maintained. 
  
For more information about the program please visit our website, or contact us at (212) 346-1915 
or summerscholar@pace.edu.  
 
 

Visit UCONN Pre-College Summer website at https://precollege-summer.uconn.edu/faq/ 

http://paceundg.askadmissions.net/admin/Communications/ClickThru.aspx?qs=_oqUD5w1uqm54xr-wBJFreMRgb_eoKAEsQ5zWueVTWjD6agWstQNSvwFzQGz-_ctm
http://paceundg.askadmissions.net/admin/Communications/ClickThru.aspx?qs=_oqUD5w1uqm54xr-wBJFreMRgb_eoKAEsQ5zWueVTWjBJm6IeagBefFKWE9_r2Irf
mailto:summerscholar@pace.edu
https://precollege-summer.uconn.edu/faq/


 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 
This program is designed for rising high school juniors and seniors who have completed a biology course and interested 
in gaining in-depth knowledge of human anatomy and physiology.  This commuter camp is ideal for area students 
interested in exploring medicine and other health professions.  *Supported by the College of Arts & Sciences, the College of 
Nursing and the College of Health Professions. 

                                Apply Online                                                                       For More Information: Click Here 
 

https://www.sacredheart.edu/academics/collegeofartssciences/academicprograms/biology/humananatomyandphysiologysummerscienceenrichmentprogram/registerforhumananatomyandphysiologysummerprogram/
https://www.sacredheart.edu/academics/collegeofartssciences/academicprograms/biology/humananatomyandphysiologysummerscienceenrichmentprogram/#overview


 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 All 18 year old men must register within 30 days of your 
18th birthday. 

 Failure to register could lead to prosecution, prison and 
fines. 

 Register online at www.sss.gov 
 You will receive a Selective Service card by mail within      

2 weeks of registration.   
 

For more information: 
Selective Service System 

Registration Information Office 
P.O. Box 94638 

Palatine, IL 60094-4638 
 

Or call 1-847-688-6888 

 

American Legion Boys State - A Leadership Program for High School Juniors 

As a program of The American Legion, Boys State developed from the concept that youth should be offered a 

better perspective of the practical operation of government; that the individual is an integral part and 
commensurately responsible for the character and success of his government. As such, it is an activity of high 

educational value, born out of a need for youth training in practical citizenship. 

Boys State is easily classified as a leadership action program where qualified male high school juniors take part in 

a practical government course designed to develop in the young citizens a working knowledge of the structure of 
government and to impress upon them the fact that government is just what they make it. 

To qualify to attend Connecticut Boys State, a student must be a male high school junior, maintaining a C or 
better average and a resident of the state of Connecticut. Boys State is a recognized activity of CASSP 

(Connecticut Association of Secondary School Principals) and time off from scheduled school activities is generally 
permitted to boys selected to attend the program. The Connecticut American Legion Boys’ State Leadership 

Program will take place from Saturday, June 22 through Thursday, June 27, 2019.  There is no cost to 

the delegates. If you are interested, please see your Counselor. 

http://www.sss.gov/

